
Public Notice is hereby given to all Métis Citizens  of  the  Métis  Nation British 
Columbia that a General Election will be held September 7th, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 
8:00 p.m. PT for the purpose of electing a President, a Vice President, 7 Regional 
Directors, 7 Regional Youth Representatives, a Chairperson for the Métis Youth, 7 
Regional Women’s Representatives and a Chairperson of the Métis Women pursuant 
to and in accordance with the MNBC Electoral Act (2023). 

Lawrence Lewis 
MNBC Chief Electoral Officer (CEO) 

Toll Free 1.855.458.5888 
lawrence@onefeather.ca 

www.onefeather.ca/nations/mnbc 
209-852 Fort Street, Victoria, BC V8W 1H8 

 

 

2024 MÉTIS NATION BRITISH COLUMBIA  
GENERAL ELECTION NOTICE UPDATE  

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT ELIGIBLE VOTERS MAY CAST THEIR BALLOT ELECTRONICALLY 
OR BY MAIL.  YOU MAY RETURN YOUR MAIL IN BALLOT PACKAGE BY MAIL OR DEPOSIT 
IN PERSON AT A DESIGNATED COMMUNITY BALLOT BOX LOCATION.  YOU MAY VOTE 
ONLY ONCE AND FOR ALL BALLOTS AT ANY POLLING OPTION. 
 

ELECTRONIC VOTING OPENS AUGUST 24, 2024 
If you wish to vote online, please visit https://www.onefeather.ca/nations/mnbc and 
follow the instructions provided. If you are using OneFeather for the first time please 
have the following information readily available to verify your identity and create your 
eligible voter profile: personal email address, date of birth, MNBC citizenship/registry 
number.  You can create your eligible voter profile anytime and will receive additional 
voting instructions and your PIN to vote online when online voting opens.  

 

Mail in ballots will be mailed no later than August 12, 2024, to eligible voters, for whom a 
current mailing address is known.  It may take several days for these voting packages to 
reach voters – however, if you have not received your mail in ballot voting package by 
August 19, 2024, please contact the Electoral Officer immediately.  Your Mail in Ballots 
must be received by the Chief Electoral Officer no later than 8:00PM PT September 7, 
2024.   Mail in Ballots received after the close of POLL shall not be counted or recorded.  
 
For a complete guide to all your voting options, additional instructions and how your VOTE 
is recorded, and BALLOT safeguarded, please visit the links below for:  

“VOTING with OneFeather – A guide to voting methods and security” 

For designated community ballot box location near you to drop your mail in ballot, along 
with all other 2024 Election materials and documentation please visit these websites: 
 

https://www.mnbc.ca 
https://www.onefeather.ca/nations/mnbc 

 
For more information or any assistance whatsoever please contact the Chief Electoral 
Officer (contact information is noted at the top of this document). 
 

Given under my hand this 30th day of July 2024. 
 

 

Lawrence Lewis, CEO 
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